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Weirdo Cathi Unsworth 2013-10-07 Named one of the Best Crime Books of the Year
by the Guardian , Weirdo is an atmospheric thriller about a teenage girl
convicted of murder in a 1980s seaside town and the private investigator who
reopens the case to discover that she may not have acted alone ... Corinne
Woodrow was fifteen when she was convicted of the ritualistic murder of her
classmate in a quaint seaside town. It was 1984, a year when teenagers ran
wild, dressed in black, stayed out all night, and listened to music that
terrified their parents. Rumours of Satanism surrounded Corinne and she was
locked up indefinitely, a chilling reminder to the parents of Ernemouth to keep
a watchful eye on their children. Twenty years later, private investigator Sean
Ward — whose promising career as a detective with the Metropolitan Police was
cut short by a teenager with a gun — reopens the case after new forensic
evidence suggests that Corinne didn’t act alone. His investigation uncovers a
town full of secrets, and a community that has always looked after its own.
Justice Lost Scott Pratt 2018-02-13 Darren Street faces the most personal and
ruthless vendetta of his life. After forfeiting years serving time for a false
murder conviction, former criminal defense attorney Darren Street finally got
his freedom back and is trying to build a regular life. But when an unthinkable
tragedy shatters his hard-earned normalcy, Street is left reeling from the
devastating blow. As the criminal-justice system refuses to dispense justice,
he sets out--without mercy--after the man responsible. Unwilling to stop at
simply righting one wrong, Street decides to dust off his legal skills and dive
back in--this time to unseat the district attorney general in Knoxville, whose
callous indifference nearly let a man get away with murder. Now navigating a
broken establishment already steeped in corruption, Street will find the
retribution and redemption he so desperately needs--unless it draws him even
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deeper into the very chaos that derailed his life in the first place.
Rumors of God Darren Whitehead 2011-07-18 Where is the life God promised us?
Life is busy. We live like slaves to our fast-paced, suffocating schedules. We
spend our energy and time in triviality, relegating God to the background. He
seems distant to us, and we resist the idea that God wants to give, say, and
show us more; we dismiss it as rumor. But Jesus calls us to a better way.
Another dream- an unimagined future. Close the gap between what you hear about
and what you see. Rumors is filled with the same forward-thinking spirit that
defines its authors, Jon Tyson and Darren Whitehead. ?Louie Giglio, pastor,
Passion City Church Both challenging and encouraging, Rumors of God will
reintroduce you to a God worth talking about. ?Gabe Lyons, author, The Next
Christians, founder, Q, coauthor, UnChristian This book invites us to find the
rumors of God all around us. Read it, but be ready to be changed. ?Scot
McKnight, author, One.Life: Jesus Calls, We Follow and Jesus Creed for Students
For those who are jaded by the church, or have become cynical about the power
of the Gospel in our time, Rumors of God is a great antidote. ?Alan Hirsch,
author, dreamer, activist (www.theforgottenways.org) Foreword by Bill Hybels,
founding and senior pastor of Willow Creek Community Church in South
Barrington, Ill., and chairman of the board for the Willow Creek Association.
The irony: two upstart Aussies from tiny towns half a world away wind up
leading high impact churches in two of the most significant cities in North
America. Only God. Darren Whitehead and Jon Tyson are deep thinking Christ
followers with a bias for action in the world. A rare combination these days.
They are both leaders and communicators, visionaries and "get stuff done for
God" guys. Extremely rare. I have had the privilege of working closely with
Darren at Willow Creek Community Church for over 7 years. He is thoughtful,
relationally intelligent and one of the hardest working young leaders I know.
In Rumors of God, Darren and Jon have some how succeeded in slipping 3D glasses
over our eyes. The results are that passages from scripture come alive in ways
that will impact readers for a long time. I salute the efforts of these young
mates and pray that readers will be as stretched in their minds and hearts as I
have been.
Black Buck Mateo Askaripour 2021 For fans of Sorry to Bother You and The Wolf
of Wall Street comes a blazing, satirical debut novel about a young man given a
shot at stardom as the lone black salesman at a mysterious, cult-like, and
wildly successful startup where nothing is as it seems.
Job Savvy LaVerne Ludden 2003 A guide to job success covers such topics as
making a good impression, getting along with co-workers, problem solving
techniques, ethical problems, and career advancement.
An Innocent Client Scott Pratt 2008 Burned out defense attorney Joe Dillard,
against his better judgment, takes the case of Angel Christian, a waitress in a
strip club, who is accused of stabbing a preacher to death in a Tennessee
motel--a case that is linked to his own deeply troubled sister and a vindictive
detective. Original.
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Due Process Scott Pratt 2021-05-19 An Amazon Top 20 bestseller.***Each Joe
Dillard novel can be read as a standalone.***A young exotic dancer claims she
was sexually assaulted at a party thrown by a university football team.Three
players stand accused.In the ninth installment of the best-selling Joe Dillard
series, Dillard finds himself defending one of the players accused of
assaulting the young woman. The case receives national attention, quickly
escalating into a platform for deep-seeded division and hatred. It also
ensnares Dillard, along with his son, Jack, and Charleston Story into a web of
lies and deceit spun by a mysterious figure with a hidden agenda.Meanwhile, his
wife, Caroline, continues her fight against metastatic breast cancer, and his
sister, Sarah, comes back into the picture. Culminating in a courtroom scene
worthy of Perry Mason, Dillard must take on one of the most difficult cases of
his career. Will justice prevail? Or will the weight of the criminal justice
system grind Joe and his client to dust?"Pratt's richly developed characters
are vivid and believable, especially the strong Southern women who fight their
male-dominated culture from behind a facade of vulnerability." -Publishers
Weekly
Ripcord Scott Pratt 2020-05-29 Russell Mann is one of the brightest young
talents in the National Basketball Association, and he's on the verge of
signing a new contract worth $100 million or more. But people close to him keep
turning up dead.In the third installment of the bestselling Billy Beckett
Series, Billy finds himself representing the troubled star, a young man he has
shepherded from the tough streets of the Bronx to the bright lights of the
NBA's Orlando Magic. Despite Billy's guidance, violence seems to stalk Russell
at every turn, and the agent unwittingly finds himself tangled in a web of
death and deceit. Blackmailed and confronted with the prospect of forfeiting
millions, Billy must answer a terrifying question: should he choose his client
or his conscience?In a riveting novel layered with twists and intrigue, Billy
must successfully navigate a dark path full of haunting secrets, some old and
some new."Pratt's richly developed characters are vivid and believable?" Publisher's Weekly
Linsenbigler Brian Wiprud 2017-05-26 "Fly fishing, exotic cocktails, drug
lords, damsels, swordfights, murder and redemption -- Linsenbigler provides
them all and more in an entertaining, picaresque romp of a read about a witty
bon vivant who becomes a reluctant and endearing action hero. Here's a toast to
the fabulous and charming Boone Linsenbigler. I can't wait for his next
adventure!" -John Lescroart, New York Times Bestselling Author With a preface
by C.J. Box
Justice Redeemed Scott Pratt 2015-11-17
Last Words Spoken Michael Banas 2017-12-03
Not on Fire, But Burning Greg Hrbek 2015 Skyler saw it out of her window. A
metallic object hovering over the Golden Gate Bridge, just before it collapsed
and a mushroom cloud lifted above the city. Flash forward to a post-incident
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America , where the country has been broken up into two territories and Muslims
have been herded onto the old Indian reservations in the west. 12-year-old
Dorian dreams about killing Muslims and about his sister - who his parents
insist never existed. Are they still shell-shocked, trying to put the past
behind them? Or is there something more sinister going on?
Death Penalty and the Victims Ivan Mr Imonovi? 2016-10-05 This book includes
perspectives from a broad range of victims. including family members of the
crime victims; convicted persons whose rights are violated by the justice
system through wrongful convictions, unequal and discriminatory application of
justice, lack of a due process, imposition for crimes that do not meet the most
serious crimes threshold or to the categories of perpetrators that should be
protected from the death penalty (minors, persons with mental or intellectual
disabilities, pregnant women), as well as third parties including family
members of the convicted person (especially children and primary caretakers)
and persons included in criminal proceedings or executions (such as
prosecutors, judges, lawyers and executioners). It is argued in this thought
provoking book that the states right to execute violates the right to life and
negatively reflects on human rights of its citizens in general.
Deep Threat Scott Pratt 2019-03-08 Jarvis Thompson, the most celebrated wide
receiver in college football, vanishes along the Tennessee River in the middle
of the night.The circumstances surrounding the receiver's disappearance are
ominous: drugs, cash, and his mentor's brother lying in a pool of blood.It's up
to Jarvis's mentor and soon-to-be agent Billy Beckett to investigate the
mystery and find his beloved protégé before the clock runs out. Was it a brazen
kidnapping? A setup? Or did Jarvis get in too deep and run? In a frantic quest
that takes Billy from the mountains of East Tennessee to the South Carolina
coast to the gritty streets of New Orleans, the agent knows careers - and
lives- are on the line. As the two men's pasts collide, both Jarvis and Billy
are suddenly embroiled in a terrifying, high-stakes game where winners live and
losers die. "Pratt's richly developed characters are vivid and believable..." - Publisher's Weekly
A Crime of Passion Scott Pratt 2021-05-19 An Amazon Top 30 bestseller.***Each
Joe Dillard novel can be read as a standalone.***A beautiful, young, rising
star in the country music world is found dead in a Nashville hotel room.The
owner of her record company is charged with murder.In the seventh installment
of Scott Pratt's best-selling Joe Dillard series, Dillard is hired to travel to
Tennessee's capital city to defend Paul Milius, a record company baron accused
of strangling Kasey Cartwright, his label's young star. Dillard navigates
Nashville's unfamiliar legal system and the world of country music in search of
the truth, but he soon finds himself confronted with a web of lies so
masterfully woven that he fears he may never find any answers. As the trial
begins and the tension mounts, Dillard fears that not only will his client be
wrongfully convicted, but that Dillard himself may not survive."Pratt's richly
developed characters are vivid and believable, especially the strong Southern
women who fight their male-dominated culture from behind a facade of
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vulnerability." -Publisher's Weekly
The Industrial Revolution Captivating History 2020-07-21
Blood Money Scott Pratt 2014-01-08 "Pratt's richly developed characters are
vivid and believable, especially the strong Southern women who fight their
male-dominated culture from behind a facade of vulnerability." -- Publisher's
Weekly * * * NOTE FROM THE AUTHOR: "Blood Money" is an extensive rewrite of a
book I wrote a few years ago called "Russo's Gold." While I was satisfied with
most of "Russo's Gold," there were parts of it that I wanted to improve. I also
wanted to incorporate it into the Joe Dillard series, and that is what I've
done. I hope you enjoy it. -- Scott Pratt A secret buried deep in the past is
on the verge of coming to light. The discovery triggers malevolent forces that
have lain in wait for decades. In the sixth volume of the best-selling Joe
Dillard series, Dillard does something he has never done before -- he hires a
young associate. Her name is Charleston Story, she is bright and beautiful, and
in her very first case, she winds up inheriting an item so valuable that it
threatens to destroy her and everything she cares about. As Dillard tries to
help and advise his young protege, he finds himself dragged into a web of
danger and intrigue, a web so thick that he may never be able to extract
himself.
501 Sentence Completion Questions LearningExpress (Organization) 2004 Uses
vocabulary words in context to test verbal aptitude and prepare students for
PSAT, SAT, and GRE, professional and civil service qualifying exams. Focuses on
the sentence completion question by offering practice in finding words in
context. Each question contains a sentence with a fill-in-the-blank space.
Correct answers are fully explained using their definitions, to reinforce
skills. Topics include sentence structure mechanics (subject-verb agreement,
modifiers -- adjectives, adverbs, etc., paragraph structural development, and
essay questions formatting.
In Good Faith Scott Pratt 2009 Determined to convict two Goth teens who
brutally murdered a family in rural Tennessee, prosecutor Joe Dillard risks
everything when he discovers that there was someone else involved in the
killings--a woman named Natasha whom the teens refuse to implicate, fearing for
their lives. Original.
Overruling Democracy Jamin B. Raskin 2004 The current five-vote majority on the
Supreme Court may be the most divisive, anti-democratic court in American
history. Overruling Democracy disputes the majority's awful rulings on third
parties, race, high schools and corporations.
Divine Strike Scott Pratt 2019-07-11 A restaurant owner is found brutally
tortured and murdered on a Texas ranch.A rural fighter is desperately trying to
escape a dark past and the demons that dwell there. In the second installment
of the bestselling Billy Beckett series, Billy is desperately trying to pick up
the pieces a year after the sensational kidnapping of his star client and the
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tragic deaths of his brother and a close friend. The formerly unshakable sports
agent isn't sure how to play the game anymore. Despite this, he's quickly
thrust into two volatile situations with danger and deceit lurking at every
turn. Will Billy be able to put it all on the line for his clients? Or will he
succumb to the crushing pressure of the highest possible stakes?"Pratt's richly
developed characters are vivid and believable..." -- Publisher's Weekly
The Hanging Judge Michael Ponsor 2013-12-03 From the author of The One-Eyed
Judge: A New York Times–bestselling novel about a federal death penalty trial
from the perspective of the presiding judge. When a drive-by shooting in
Holyoke, Massachusetts, claims the lives of a drug dealer and a hockey mom
volunteering at an inner-city clinic, the police arrest a rival gang member.
With no death penalty in Massachusetts, the US attorney shifts the double
homicide out of state jurisdiction into federal court so he can seek a death
sentence. The Honorable David S. Norcross, a federal judge with only two years
on the bench, now presides over the first death penalty case in the state in
decades. He must referee the clash between an ambitious female prosecutor and a
brilliant veteran defense attorney in a high-stress environment of community
outrage, media pressure, vengeful gang members, and a romantic entanglement
that threatens to capsize his trial—not to mention the most dangerous force of
all: the unexpected. Written by judge Michael Ponsor, who presided over
Massachusetts’s first capital case in over fifty years, The Hanging Judge
explores the controversial issue of capital punishment in a dramatic and
thought-provoking way that will keep you on the edge of your seat. It is “a
crackling court procedural” (Anita Shreve) and “gripping legal thriller”
(Booklist) perfect for fans of Scott Turow.
Born a Crime Trevor Noah 2016-11-15 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • More than
one million copies sold! A “brilliant” (Lupita Nyong’o, Time), “poignant”
(Entertainment Weekly), “soul-nourishing” (USA Today) memoir about coming of
age during the twilight of apartheid “Noah’s childhood stories are told with
all the hilarity and intellect that characterizes his comedy, while
illuminating a dark and brutal period in South Africa’s history that must never
be forgotten.”—Esquire Winner of the Thurber Prize for American Humor and an
NAACP Image Award • Named one of the best books of the year by The New York
Time, USA Today, San Francisco Chronicle, NPR, Esquire, Newsday, and Booklist
Trevor Noah’s unlikely path from apartheid South Africa to the desk of The
Daily Show began with a criminal act: his birth. Trevor was born to a white
Swiss father and a black Xhosa mother at a time when such a union was
punishable by five years in prison. Living proof of his parents’ indiscretion,
Trevor was kept mostly indoors for the earliest years of his life, bound by the
extreme and often absurd measures his mother took to hide him from a government
that could, at any moment, steal him away. Finally liberated by the end of
South Africa’s tyrannical white rule, Trevor and his mother set forth on a
grand adventure, living openly and freely and embracing the opportunities won
by a centuries-long struggle. Born a Crime is the story of a mischievous young
boy who grows into a restless young man as he struggles to find himself in a
world where he was never supposed to exist. It is also the story of that young
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man’s relationship with his fearless, rebellious, and fervently religious
mother—his teammate, a woman determined to save her son from the cycle of
poverty, violence, and abuse that would ultimately threaten her own life. The
stories collected here are by turns hilarious, dramatic, and deeply affecting.
Whether subsisting on caterpillars for dinner during hard times, being thrown
from a moving car during an attempted kidnapping, or just trying to survive the
life-and-death pitfalls of dating in high school, Trevor illuminates his
curious world with an incisive wit and unflinching honesty. His stories weave
together to form a moving and searingly funny portrait of a boy making his way
through a damaged world in a dangerous time, armed only with a keen sense of
humor and a mother’s unconventional, unconditional love.
Judgment Cometh (And That Right Soon) Scott Pratt 2021-05-19 An Amazon Top 20
bestseller.***Each Joe Dillard novel can be read as a standalone.***A Supreme
Court Justice is found cut into pieces in the back of a pick-up truck.Three
other judges have already gone missing.In the eighth installment of Scott
Pratt's best-selling Joe Dillard Series, Dillard is hired to represent the man
driving the pick-up. As Dillard delves into the case, he comes to believe his
client is not guilty. But who is? Who has been kidnapping and killing judges
all over the state of Tennessee? The search for that answer leads Dillard and
his friend, Sheriff Leon Bates, down a path so dark and so dangerous to a
villain so evil, it will change both Joe and Leon forever -- if they manage to
survive."Pratt's richly developed characters are vivid and believable,
especially the strong Southern women who fight their male-dominated culture
from behind a facade of vulnerability." -Publisher's Weekly
River on Fire Scott Pratt 2013-06-10 "River on Fire" is the story of Randall
Smith, a foundling orphan growing up in the midwestern United States in the
late 1960s. Without the intimate guidance of loving parents, Randall struggles
to understand a dangerous and confusing world during one of the most tumultuous
times in modern history. Immensely readable and filled with humor and irony,
"River on Fire" will both warm and break your heart. A Discussion/Study Guide
is included at the end of the novel.
Justice Burning Scott Pratt 2017-07-11 Former defense attorney Darren Street is
desperately trying to put his life back together after spending two years in a
maximum-security prison for a murder he didn’t commit. He’s rebuilding his law
practice, reconnecting with his son, and falling more deeply in love with his
girlfriend, fellow attorney Grace Alexander. But the past casts a long shadow,
and for Street, there’s no outrunning it. Tormented by nightmares and violent
mood swings, Street is seeking treatment for PTSD when a new trauma shakes his
world: his mother is killed in an explosion, but the police believe Street was
the intended target. Payback from an old enemy, or the calling card of a deadly
new foe? Whoever’s behind it, Street begins to lose his grip on reality and
decides to take matters in his own hands. And the law won’t stop him from
revenge. Justice has a new name: Darren Street.
Hell Is a Very Small Place Jean Casella 2014-11-11 “An unforgettable look at
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the peculiar horrors and humiliations involved in solitary confinement” from
the prisoners who have survived it (New York Review of Books). On any given
day, the United States holds more than eighty-thousand people in solitary
confinement, a punishment that—beyond fifteen days—has been denounced as a form
of cruel and degrading treatment by the UN Special Rapporteur on Torture. Now,
in a book that will add a startling new dimension to the debates around human
rights and prison reform, former and current prisoners describe the devastating
effects of isolation on their minds and bodies, the solidarity expressed
between individuals who live side by side for years without ever meeting one
another face to face, the ever-present specters of madness and suicide, and the
struggle to maintain hope and humanity. As Chelsea Manning wrote from her own
solitary confinement cell, “The personal accounts by prisoners are some of the
most disturbing that I have ever read.” These firsthand accounts are
supplemented by the writing of noted experts, exploring the psychological,
legal, ethical, and political dimensions of solitary confinement. “Do we really
think it makes sense to lock so many people alone in tiny cells for twentythree hours a day, for months, sometimes for years at a time? That is not going
to make us safer. That’s not going to make us stronger.” —President Barack
Obama “Elegant but harrowing.” —San Francisco Chronicle “A potent cry of
anguish from men and women buried way down in the hole.” —Kirkus Reviews
State-Sanctioned Violence Melvin Delgado 2020-02-03 The helping professions and
social scientists traditionally seek concepts and paradigms that can be used in
shaping research and services focused on marginalized populations in the United
States. Various perspectives have garnered attention across disciplines with
intersectionality as a recent, salient example. However, state-sanctioned
violence--built upon the foundation established by Intersectionality-introduces a purposeful socio-political agenda that is carried out by various
levels of government to subjugate a group due to its beliefs, physical
characteristics, and/or social circumstances. This book provides a conceptual
foundation on state-sanctioned violence; critiques how this perspective holds
relevance for social work research, education, and practice; examines specific
examples of how and where state-sanctioned violence is manifested; and projects
potential developments into the near future.
Sworn to Silence Linda Castillo 2009-06-23 Now the subject of the Lifetime
original movie, An Amish Murder Sworn to Silence is the first in Linda
Castillo's New York Times bestselling Kate Burkholder series. A KILLER IS
PREYING ON SACRED GROUND.... In the sleepy rural town of Painters Mill, Ohio,
the Amish and “English” residents have lived side by side for two centuries.
But sixteen years ago, a series of brutal murders shattered the peaceful
farming community. In the aftermath of the violence, the town was left with a
sense of fragility, a loss of innocence. Kate Burkholder, a young Amish girl,
survived the terror of the Slaughterhouse Killer but came away from its
brutality with the realization that she no longer belonged with the Amish. Now,
a wealth of experience later, Kate has been asked to return to Painters Mill as
chief of police. Her Amish roots and big city law enforcement background make
her the perfect candidate. She’s certain she’s come to terms with her
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past—until the first body is discovered in a snowy field. Kate vows to stop the
killer before he strikes again. But to do so, she must betray both her family
and her Amish past—and expose a dark secret that could destroy her. *BONUS
CONTENT: This edition of Sworn to Silence includes a new introduction from the
author and a discussion guide.
Triumph of the City Edward Glaeser 2011-02-10 Shortlisted for the Financial
Times and McKinsey Best Book of the Year Award in 2011 “A masterpiece.” —Steven
D. Levitt, coauthor of Freakonomics “Bursting with insights.” —The New York
Times Book Review A pioneering urban economist presents a myth-shattering look
at the majesty and greatness of cities America is an urban nation, yet cities
get a bad rap: they're dirty, poor, unhealthy, environmentally unfriendly . . .
or are they? In this revelatory book, Edward Glaeser, a leading urban
economist, declares that cities are actually the healthiest, greenest, and
richest (in both cultural and economic terms) places to live. He travels
through history and around the globe to reveal the hidden workings of cities
and how they bring out the best in humankind. Using intrepid reportage, keen
analysis, and cogent argument, Glaeser makes an urgent, eloquent case for the
city's importance and splendor, offering inspiring proof that the city is
humanity's greatest creation and our best hope for the future.
The Golden House Salman Rushdie 2017-09-05 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • A modern
American epic set against the panorama of contemporary politics and culture—a
hurtling, page-turning mystery that is equal parts The Great Gatsby and The
Bonfire of the Vanities ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR: NPR, PBS, Harper’s
Bazaar, Esquire, Financial Times, The Times of India On the day of Barack
Obama’s inauguration, an enigmatic billionaire from foreign shores takes up
residence in the architectural jewel of “the Gardens,” a cloistered community
in New York’s Greenwich Village. The neighborhood is a bubble within a bubble,
and the residents are immediately intrigued by the eccentric newcomer and his
family. Along with his improbable name, untraceable accent, and unmistakable
whiff of danger, Nero Golden has brought along his three adult sons:
agoraphobic, alcoholic Petya, a brilliant recluse with a tortured mind; Apu,
the flamboyant artist, sexually and spiritually omnivorous, famous on twenty
blocks; and D, at twenty-two the baby of the family, harboring an explosive
secret even from himself. There is no mother, no wife; at least not until
Vasilisa, a sleek Russian expat, snags the septuagenarian Nero, becoming the
queen to his king—a queen in want of an heir. Our guide to the Goldens’ world
is their neighbor René, an ambitious young filmmaker. Researching a movie about
the Goldens, he ingratiates himself into their household. Seduced by their
mystique, he is inevitably implicated in their quarrels, their infidelities,
and, indeed, their crimes. Meanwhile, like a bad joke, a certain comic-book
villain embarks upon a crass presidential run that turns New York upside-down.
Set against the strange and exuberant backdrop of current American culture and
politics, The Golden House also marks Salman Rushdie’s triumphant and exciting
return to realism. The result is a modern epic of love and terrorism, loss and
reinvention—a powerful, timely story told with the daring and panache that make
Salman Rushdie a force of light in our dark new age.
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Silent Tide Alex Scarrow 2021
Outliers Malcolm Gladwell 2008-11-18 From the bestselling author of Blink and
The Tipping Point, Malcolm Gladwell's Outliers: The Story of Success overturns
conventional wisdom about genius to show us what makes an ordinary person an
extreme overachiever. Why do some people achieve so much more than others? Can
they lie so far out of the ordinary? In this provocative and inspiring book,
Malcolm Gladwell looks at everyone from rock stars to professional athletes,
software billionaires to scientific geniuses, to show that the story of success
is far more surprising, and far more fascinating, than we could ever have
imagined. He reveals that it's as much about where we're from and what we do,
as who we are - and that no one, not even a genius, ever makes it alone.
Outliers will change the way you think about your own life story, and about
what makes us all unique. 'Gladwell is not only a brilliant storyteller; he can
see what those stories tell us, the lessons they contain' Guardian 'Malcolm
Gladwell is a global phenomenon ... he has a genius for making everything he
writes seem like an impossible adventure' Observer 'He is the best kind of
writer - the kind who makes you feel like you're a genius, rather than he's a
genius' The Times
When Scotland Was Jewish Elizabeth Caldwell Hirschman 2015-05-07 The popular
image of Scotland is dominated by widely recognized elements of Celtic culture.
But a significant non–Celtic influence on Scotland’s history has been largely
ignored for centuries? This book argues that much of Scotland’s history and
culture from 1100 forward is Jewish. The authors provide evidence that many of
the national heroes, villains, rulers, nobles, traders, merchants, bishops,
guild members, burgesses, and ministers of Scotland were of Jewish descent,
their ancestors originating in France and Spain. Much of the traditional
historical account of Scotland, it is proposed, rests on fundamental
interpretive errors, perpetuated in order to affirm Scotland’s identity as a
Celtic, Christian society. A more accurate and profound understanding of
Scottish history has thus been buried. The authors’ wide-ranging research
includes examination of census records, archaeological artifacts, castle
carvings, cemetery inscriptions, religious seals, coinage, burgess and guild
member rolls, noble genealogies, family crests, portraiture, and geographic
place names.
Injustice for All Scott Pratt 2010 When infamous Judge Leonard Green is
murdered, prosecutor Joe Dillard, forced by duty to catch the killer, is
stunned when his investigation takes him from the halls of justice to his own
home where he is unable to deal with the truth. Original.
Sapiens Yuval Noah Harari 2015-02-10 New York Times Bestseller A Summer Reading
Pick for President Barack Obama, Bill Gates, and Mark Zuckerberg From a
renowned historian comes a groundbreaking narrative of humanity’s creation and
evolution—a #1 international bestseller—that explores the ways in which biology
and history have defined us and enhanced our understanding of what it means to
be “human.” One hundred thousand years ago, at least six different species of
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humans inhabited Earth. Yet today there is only one—homo sapiens. What happened
to the others? And what may happen to us? Most books about the history of
humanity pursue either a historical or a biological approach, but Dr. Yuval
Noah Harari breaks the mold with this highly original book that begins about
70,000 years ago with the appearance of modern cognition. From examining the
role evolving humans have played in the global ecosystem to charting the rise
of empires, Sapiens integrates history and science to reconsider accepted
narratives, connect past developments with contemporary concerns, and examine
specific events within the context of larger ideas. Dr. Harari also compels us
to look ahead, because over the last few decades humans have begun to bend laws
of natural selection that have governed life for the past four billion years.
We are acquiring the ability to design not only the world around us, but also
ourselves. Where is this leading us, and what do we want to become? Featuring
27 photographs, 6 maps, and 25 illustrations/diagrams, this provocative and
insightful work is sure to spark debate and is essential reading for
aficionados of Jared Diamond, James Gleick, Matt Ridley, Robert Wright, and
Sharon Moalem.
Coup d’etat Jerry Kroth 2013-09-07 Prof. Jerry Kroth's 50th anniversary edition
presents the single, most plausible theory of the assassination. Coup d’etat is
based on the admissions of grassy knoll gunman, James Files, the deathbed
confession of CIA spymaster, E. Howard Hunt, and the most recent scholarship to
appear in the last decade. Based also in part on his earlier work, Conspiracy
in Camelot, Dr. Kroth proposes that Lyndon Johnson, the CIA, and Mafia, acting
in concert, carried one of the greatest crimes in American history. Published
by Genotype, Coup d'etat (2013) is a concise, well-documented expose of a
brazen overthrow of the United States government by force of arms on November
22, 1963. Reviews from the publisher Coup d’etat is the definitive book on the
Kennedy assassination! It should be required reading in every American high
school. —Marvin Forrest, Ph.D., Psychotherapist, Santa Barbara Dr. Kroth cuts
to the heart of the matter laying out a hard to dispute argument for what
actually happened that distant half century ago when everything changed for all
of us. At a time when apologists have seemed to dominate the trend in regarding
Kennedy assassination publishing, it is important to swing the pendulum back
toward the rational conclusion that something was deliberately taken from us,
the course of our future was compromised, and it was those we most trusted, not
a crazed outlier, who engineered it all. This is a very important book and a
must read for those of us who care. —Steve Stelle, author of On shaky ground.
Coup d'etat, is a must-read for those of us who were of voting age during those
turbulent times at the end of Camelot and who recall the strange goings on of
the Warren Commission Hearings. There were so many loose ends that have never
been woven into a concise and believable explanation until now. —David Hall,
author of The Rose
501 Writing Prompts LearningExpress (Organization) 2018 "This eBook features
501 sample writing prompts that are designed to help you improve your writing
and gain the necessary writing skills needed to ace essay exams. Build your
essay-writing confidence fast with 501 Writing Prompts!" -justice-burning-darren-street-book-2-english-edit
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Devoted in Death J. D. Robb 2015-09-15 In this crime thriller in the #1 New
York Times bestselling series, Lieutenant Eve Dallas tracks a pair of Bonnie
and Clyde copycats whose heated passion for each other is fueled by cold
brutality. When Eve Dallas examines a fresh body in a seedy alleyway in
downtown Manhattan, the victim’s injuries are so extensive that she almost
misses the clue. Carved into the skin is the shape of a heart—initials inside
reading “E” and “D”... In Arkansas, Ella-Loo and her recently released ex-con
boyfriend, Darryl, don’t ever intend to part again. So they hit the road, but
then things get a little messy and they wind up killing someone—an experience
that stokes a fierce, wild desire in Ella-Loo. A desire for Darryl. And a
desire to kill again. As they cross state lines on their way to New York to
find the life they think they deserve, they leave a trail of evil behind them.
But now they’ve landed in the jurisdiction of Lt. Dallas and her team at the
New York Police and Security Department. And, with her husband Roarke at her
side, Eve has every intention of hunting them down and giving them what they
truly deserve...
Reasonable Fear Scott Pratt 2021-05-19 An Amazon Top 30 bestseller.***Each Joe
Dillard novel can be read as a standalone.***Three young women are found
floating in a lake.The suspect is one of the richest and most powerful men in
Tennessee.In the fourth installment of the bestselling Joe Dillard series,
Dillard has become the district attorney in Northeast Tennessee. He becomes
heavily involved in the investigation with Sheriff Leon Bates and soon realizes
that he is up against an enemy that he has never before encountered -- someone
so rich and so powerful that the course of justice could be altered by money
and political influence. But when bodies start showing up in his driveway and
his family is threatened with termination, Dillard must ask himself a
previously unthinkable question. His life, and the lives of his family, depend
on the answer."Pratt's richly developed characters are vivid and believable,
especially the strong Southern women who fight their male-dominated culture
from behind a facade of vulnerability." -Publisher's Weekly
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